
JANUARY 29TH, 2022 
  
REF: OUR TENDER GDCH-JCEH-0014-2022 / TENDER-010-2022 DATED JANUARY 27TH, 
2022 
  
WE HEREBY NOTIFY YOU THAT WE HAVE PROCEEDED TO CANCEL THE TENDER 
MENTIONED ABOVE. 
  
WE REGRET ANY INCONVENIENCE CAUSED FOR TAKING SUCH ACTION. 
  
FOR FURTHER INFORMATION, PLEASE CONTACT THE PERSON RESPONSIBLE FOR THIS 
PROCESS. 
  
WE HIGHLY APPRECIATE YOUR ATTENTION AND CONSIDERATION. 

BEST REGARDS, 

SUPPLY AND INTERNATIONAL SALES 
PETROPERU S.A 
 


